Stockholm 20t March 2019

Statement of Continued support

Movestic is pleased to confirm its continued support regarding the Ten principles of the
United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption.
With this communication, we confirm our commitment to the principles and making it part of
the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our company.

Being a provider of occupational pension, private pension and insurance related to life and
health, our position gives us a unique opportunity, as well as a responsibility, to influence.
We have the possibility to, encourage and help both our business partners and our
customers to act with a long-term focus on the Ten principles.

Our company is developing digital services and information tools to inform, engage and
educate towards inter alia a more sustainable development. Ultimately this will contribute to
the global shift and drive demand for more sustainable investment products and services.

To this letter we attach the Communication on Progress (COP) outlining our most recent
actions. Our progress is encouraging and in combination with direct effects and positive
external response we are delighted to declare that Movestic is standing firm in the frontline
of making the necessary changes. We will continue this path and walk the extra mile, the
years to come.

Linnéa Ecorcheville
CEO
Movestic Livforsakring AB



